
‭Bulletin 6‬

‭December 2, 2024‬

‭Topic: Novice Meeting‬

‭The following drivers and co-drivers have been identified as novices for the 2024 Ridge Rally. They must‬

‭attend the Novice Briefing.‬

‭Competitor Name‬ ‭Car Number‬ ‭Competitor Name‬ ‭Car Number‬

‭Ihsan Balat‬ ‭331‬ ‭Lyle Gee‬ ‭755‬

‭Scott Drouin‬ ‭374‬ ‭Garrett Strickland‬ ‭813‬

‭Zachery Lord‬ ‭375‬ ‭Matt Johnson‬ ‭850‬

‭Austin Dixon‬ ‭375‬ ‭Nicky Zannis‬ ‭850‬

‭Tobias Panek‬ ‭395‬ ‭Michael Thomas‬ ‭928‬

‭Elijah Kleeman‬ ‭443‬ ‭Alexander Jardevall‬ ‭940‬

‭Jeff Kleeman‬ ‭443‬ ‭Ben Triplett‬ ‭949‬

‭Sean Spring‬ ‭710‬

‭If you do not believe you are a novice as defined by ARA RCR 2.4.2 or will have issues attending, please‬

‭contact Preston Osborn at‬‭preston@ara-rally.com‬‭.‬

‭The Novice Briefing will be conducted via Microsoft Teams on‬‭Monday, December 2 at 6:00PM PDT‬‭.‬
‭Note that this is a different time than the supplemental regulations.‬‭Expect the briefing to take‬

‭approximately an hour and a half.‬

‭Link to join the meeting:‬‭https://bit.ly/3Vf3PE1‬

‭Ryan Bakeman‬
‭Ridge Rally Chairman‬

‭RR2433201‬

https://bit.ly/3Vf3PE1

